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  St Philip’s Primary Academy
   Whitby Terrace, Girlington, Bradford BD8 9JL

     Headteacher: Mrs M Hargreaves
    email:office@stphilips.bdat-academies.org
                                     Tel: (01274) 546496
Friday 24th May 2024
Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your application.  All BDAT vacancies are now online via the MyNewTerm website which is linked below.  Within the online pack you will find links to the an application form, a job description and a job specification. 
Within the application form, there is space to submit a personal statement no longer than two sides of A4.

Over the eleven years that I have spent here as Headteacher, the school and our outcomes have dramatically changed.  When I began my headship in April 2013, the school had recently had been given an Ofsted category of Inadequate.  During that time, we rapidly improved to be judged as RI in 2014, then converted to an academy, joining the Bradford Diocesan Academy Trust (BDAT).  Since then, we have secured consecutive Good outcomes from Ofsted (July 2017 and June 2023) and two very positive SIAMs inspections (Dec 2016 and January 2024). 
Our MAT is becoming ever-stronger, and offers us a great deal of support from the central staff as well as through the network of Primary and Secondary Academies who have joined BDAT.  
As a Church of England Primary Academy, we ensure that our pupils are given every opportunity to achieve their potential within an environment where they feel confident to express their faith – whether our pupils are Christian, Muslim, any other world faith or follow no particular faith.
Here at St Philip’s we are passionate about ensuring that our pupils get every opportunity to do their best.  To enable this to happen, we offer our staff a supportive network and great CPD opportunities.  Whether you are an ECT or an established teacher, we will carefully look at your personal needs and support you in taking the next steps in your career.

Please look at our website to find out more about us – 
www.stphilipsceacademy.co.uk 
We look forward to seeing you and hope to receive an application from you.

Yours sincerely,
Michelle Hargreaves

Headteacher
